RTI MATTER

Reagistered

No.17011/01/2014/1S.VI(3)
Government of India
Ministry of Home Affairs
Internal Security Division

(IS.VI Desk) &
Dated : 26 August, 2014

To

Shri Om Prakash Bhola,

F-120, Vikaspuri,

New Delhi - 110 018.
Subject:- Seeking information under RTI Act, 2005 - regarding.
Sir,

Please refer to this Ministry’s letter No. 43020/01/2014-RTI-I dated
06.08.2014 and your application dated 01.08.2014 which was received in
the office of the undersigned on 11.08.2014 on the above subject.

2. In this regard, it is inform that the required information is not

available with the undersigned.

3. The Appellate Authority in the matter is Shri Rakesh Singh,

Joint Secretary (1S-1), North Block, New Delhi.

Yours faithfully,

(Ran:@%!Je.ai-rwi(\ﬁr{a59

Director {(IS-I1)&CPIO

Copy to:-
7RTI Section North Block w.r.t their letter dated 06.08.2014.

2. S.0. IT Cell, MHA, North Block, New Delhi alongwith a copy of RTI
Application and reply for uploading the same in MHA website.
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